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Lucy Dean <lucygdean@gmail.com> Mon, Dec 18, 2017 at 11:18 AM
To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Good Morning, Amy, 

Below I have attached a letter expressing my objection to the Hitch Rack Ranch Quarry. 

Please note that I have also sent a hard copy version of this letter to your office. 

Best, 

Lucy Dean
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